QFFICGE OF THE GOVERMNOR

SEP 2.8 2012

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 2460 without my signature.

This bill would restrict law enforcement and military personnel — and only those
individuals — from selling lawfully purchased handguns that have not been certified by

the Attorney General’s Office.

This bill takes from law enforcement officers the right to an activity that remains legally
available to every private citizen. I don’t believe this is justified.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. * SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 » (016) 445-2841



